
 
 
26th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Peartree Spring Parent Teacher Association (Friends of Peartree) would like to invite you along to the 
following meeting: 
 

PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Tuesday 31st January 2023 at 2pm in The Oak Suite 
 
As you know, we organise a busy programme of exciting events throughout the year for the enjoyment of 
our children and to help raise money for the school. These events are an important part of school life and 
help to create a thriving school community.   We hope to be able to continue to offer exciting and 
successful ranges of activities for the next school year, however to do this we need some help. 
 
We welcome any offers of assistance with open arms. We are looking for all kinds of help, whatever you 
have to offer: 
 
● Come to the AGM  
● Put yourself forward to be a member of the committee  
● Or just lend a hand when needed. 
 
There are lots of ways of contributing:  setting up for events, 
manning a stall, cake making, ticket selling, putting forward new 
ideas, the list goes on.   If you would rather get involved when 
needed and would like to be added to the PTA WhatsApp group, 
please forward your details to Jacqui Moore at Friends@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk.  We would love to 
hear from you, every bit helps. 
 
We want to thank you for your continued support of the PTA and the events organised by us, we couldn’t 
do it without you! 
 
If you would like to find out more about Friends of Peartree and wish to attend the meeting, please book 
your place via www.schoolgateway.com, located in the payments section. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Friends of Peartree. 
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